
 

 

Manhattan Family Church: GPA Information Session Happening June 25 8PM EDT 
 
Miilhan Stephens 
June 21, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear all, 

 

This Saturday, June 25, at 8PM, GPA will be hosting an information session. 

 

We have heard of the many different life changing testimonies from the GPA members who recently 

graduated, and would like to encourage the youth and young adults in your communities to join the 

program. This is an opportunity to ask the staff any questions about the program in a more intimate 

setting, and listen to a few testimonies from the recent GPA graduates. 

 

The session is open to everyone, so feel free to invite families, friends, and kids who might be of the age 

to attend the program. 

 

Here is the link to register: 

 

us06web.zoom,us/meeting/register/tZUvceygqTIiEtykDMinVip43EFmO2G4TuuF 

 

Attached is the flyer: 

 

Best, 

 

Eunmi Ange Rangala 

 

HPHC of Manhattan 

4 West 43rd Street. 

Room 717 

New York, NY 10036 

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 

 


